
Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely summer break! 

We are delighted to be back in school and we have lots of exciting 
things planned for this academic year together.   

 

Don’t Forget! 
Please ensure that 
your child has a 

named water bottle  
in school. 

 
Please make sure that 

ALL your child’s     
uniform is named 

clearly.  

PE Afternoon 

Please make sure that earrings 
are not worn on Tuesdays or 
you cover them with tape. 

Also please ensure your child is 
wearing the correct PE kit.  

Please could all parents 

take the time to look at the 

school dinner menu to   

ensure that their child    

enjoys eating what is on 

the menu so that we have 

less waste and full  bellies 

ready for afternoon    

learning.  

Stone St. Mary’s Christian Values.  

Over arching the year is “Love”  

In term 1 we are focussing on Community.  

Hopefully you all received a welcome back email from us. We look forward to emailing you termly to update you.  

If you did not receive an email please could you let us know so that we can have your current email address to  
ensure you receive these in the future.   

Year 4 Team 

TA’s  - Mrs Kimber, Mrs Pryor, Mrs Dutton, Mr Druce 

Ms Avent and Mrs Sands (F) Turtles 

Miss Davis and Mrs Sands (W) Sharks  

Mr Vaughan Dolphins 

This term our topics are the local environment/
history and disasters.  

Please see our termly mind map on the school website 
or google classroom for an overview of our learning! 

Home learning is on Google classroom or if you would 
like a paper copy please ask.  

Important dates for the diary  

13.9.23 Meet the teacher 2:30pm 

18.9.23 Clubs Begin 

29. 9.23 Staff Development Day 

10.10.23 Mental Health Day Wear Yellow 

13.10.23 Individual Photos  

18.10.23 Harvest Festival 2pm 

19.10.23 Last Day of Term 
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